From:

Date: Sunday, 26 July 2015 11:11:40 AM

Dear Sir/Madam

For many years I have been waiting for a change to the law regarding voluntary euthanasia. While I fully recognise the religious objections to such law, the law deals with voluntary euthanasia and it no way entails those who disagree with it to participate in it. In 1967, my father suffered a cataclysmic strike, which deprived him of his speech and comprehension. As an intellectual, there could have been no crueller infliction. Although not terminally ill, his last years of life were hell on earth. He would not qualify under the proposed new law, but at least it would be cover those people whose physical agaony would have been commensurate with his mental one.

Yola Center

Full name (Dr) Yola Center

